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28 April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
  
As part of our Friday lessons focusing on understanding the world, Foxes will be spending time in the 
school garden / Forest School area. We will be exploring the living things we find there and thinking about 
our responsibility to look after them.   
  
To support this, it would be great if the children had their own set of gardening tools, to use and keep at 
school. If you are able to, please send in some things next Friday 5th May.   
  
It is not expected that you go out and buy new things for your child, rather look around at home and see if 
you can find anything that could be used. We could also get creative and repurpose beach toys or old 
kitchen utensils. Please see below for ideas of the types of things that could be useful: 
 
 
 

 
  
  
  
  
I will also be having a look at the back of my cupboards/ shed/ garage to bring in some spares for 
communal use. Anything sent in should be named, to avoid confusion and upset.   
  
Thanks in advance for your help.  
  
Kind regards   
  
Helen Pickering   
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